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Kindergarten Class 

February 6th, 2015 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reading: The class continued to use their predicting skills to guess what was going to 
happen in the book “Can I Bring My Pterodactyl to School, Ms. Johnson?”.  We have 
been studying the series of Lois G. Grambling and the students love them! They are all 
related to having a dinosaurs and the catch phrase, “Can I? PLEASE!?”  
  

Writing:  Students started adding speech bubbles to their writing. We looked at some 
books that used these and we all agreed – it made the stories come to life! They have 
had fun using the bubbles to describe the feelings their characters have.  
  
Math:  We started to compose and decompose the numbers 11-19. The students took to 
this VERY quickly. They were racing through the problems before I could even give them 
the directions! We will be having a test on this chapter when we return on Monday. The 
next unit will be on measurement.  
 

Dinosaurs: We discussed the differences between T-Rexs and Triceratops. The students 
created a T-Rex skeleton and brightly colored Triceratops picture. We attempted to create 
some fossils with a mix that did not work at all. It stuck to their hands! Luckily, Play-Doh 
works just as well. The kids had a great time using tiny dinosaurs to create imprints in the 
Play-Doh. 

 
Madison Field Trip: 
Thank you so much for helping us have 
a successful field trip! Pictures of the trip 
will be up shortly on the website. 

 
Parent-Teacher Conferences: 
On February 26th, parent-teacher 
conferences will be held from 1 – 5:30 
pm. I will be having an open-door policy 
this time around. You may stop by if you 
would like at any time to discuss your 
child’s progress or any questions you 
may have. You can also set up a time by 
e-mailing or calling me as well. 

 
Community Helpers: 
A sign-up sheet was sent home last 
week. If you would like to share with 
us your career, please send it back 
by Tuesday, the 10th.  
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
February 13th - Valentine’s Day   
         Party 
February 18th – Friesland Fire   
        Dept. Field Trip 
February 26th – Early Release @   
         1pm 
February 26th – Parent/Teacher       
         Conferences 1 –   
         5:30 pm 
 

Theme for Next Week: 
 Dental Health Week 

 Letter Ww 

 Sight Word: “with” 
 
Reminder about the Valentine’s Day 

Party! Class lists were sent home and 
are available on the website. You can 
also start bringing in your Valentine’s 

Mail Boxes any time. 

 
 


